Shreena

From: Benfield, Beau <Beau.Benfield@tetratech.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 12:54 PM

To: S.Chaim@chemtech.net

Subject: Re: CTO WE13 - L4996

Steven, the MS/MSD is associated with D3 and not D1, the CoC is incorrect.

Thank you,
Beau

Get Outlook for i0S

From: Steven Chaimowitz <S.Chaim@chemtech.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 8:59:09 AM

To: Benfield, Beau <Beau.Benfield@tetratech.com>
Subject: CTO WE13 - L4996

Good Morning,

Please see the attached. Please be advised the COC does not indicate the same MS/MSD as the samples. The MS/MSD
sample is actually on sample RE135D3-20201208 rather than RE135D1-20201208. | have included photos for your
reference. Please confirm so we may proceed.

Regards,

Steven Chaimowitz
Project Manager

CHEMTECH

284 Sheffield St. | Mountainside, NJ 07092
Direct: (908) 728-3147
s.chaim@chemtech.net | www.chemtech.net
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Notice: The information transmitted in this e-mail message and in any attachments is intended solely for the attention and use of the named

addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action
in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received
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this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail, and permanently delete this transmission, including attachments if any, from any
computer.



